From: Chappell, Coley

To: FOIA Resource; FOIA Resource
Subject: [External_Sender] Document request
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 11:50:14 AM

Dear FOIA and Privacy Act Officer,

Pursuant to NRC regulations at 10 CFR 9.6, | respectfully request a copy to the extent that may be
publicly made available of NRC Procedure REFS 70-15-00, Revision 0, “Procedures for NRC's
Independent Analysis of Decommissioning Funding Assurance for Operating Nuclear Power Reactors
and Power Reactors in Decommissioning,” (Agencywide Documents Access and Management
System (ADAMS) Accession No. ML23129A781; dated May 11, 2023).

NRC Procedure REFS 70-15-00 was recently referenced in “CY 2023 — Results of the U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission Analysis of the Decommissioning Funding Status Reports for Various
Decommissioning Reactors,” dated September 18, 2024 (ML24240A169), but does not appear to be
publicly available in ADAMS or on the NRC’s web site.

Thank you for considering this request. Any assistance that can be provided on this matter is
appreciated.

Regards,

Coley Chappell
Regulatory Affairs
PSEG Nuclear LLC

The information contained in this e-mail, including any attachment(s), is intended solely for
use by the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient, or a person designated as
responsible for delivering such messages to the intended recipient, you are not authorized to
disclose, copy, distribute or retain this message, in whole or in part, without written
authorization from PSEG. This e-mail may contain proprietary, confidential or privileged
information. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately.
This notice is included in all e-mail messages leaving PSEG. Thank you for your cooperation.





